
 

will be on Thursday, July 16, 2015 at sunset, Insha Allah. 

In the event of the moon not being sighted, the  
1st of Shawwal (Eid) will be on Saturday, July 18, 2015. 

Muslims are required to search for the Hilaal. Anyone sigh#ng the Hilaal 

(new moon) is requested to kindly contact the Jamiat at: 

031 2077 099 or 031 207 4983 or 083 661 5687 or 076 838 3839 

Sigh#ng of the Hilaal (new moon) heralds the beginning of  

each Islamic month.  

The sigh#ng for 

Shawwal 1436 

17:14  

17:50  

17:14 to 17:50  

0 hours 36 minutes 

13 hours 50 minutes 

SHAWWAL (EID) MOON SIGHTING 

NOTICE 

“Allahumma ahillahu ‘alaynaa bil yumni wal imaan, was salaamati wal Islaam, Rabbi wa rabbukallaah” 
“O Allah let this moon appear to us with blessings and Imaan (faith), with safety and peace, my and your Lord 

(O moon) is Allah.” 
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